

Copenhagen, 2 August 2016

Dear More Speaser,

With reference to my letter dated 20 July 2016, I would like to further inform the Danish parliamentarians in your person about the developments following the failed coup attempt which took place on 15th July in my country.

I would appreciate it if the note is distributed among the members of the Folketinget and it is posted in the its site.

I would also like to underline that I would be happy to inform the parliament regarding the measures taken in the context of the state of emergency and the developments following the bloody coup attempt at a convenient time after the opening of the Folketinget.

Best regards.

Mehmet DONMEZ

Ambassador

Encl. as stated

Pia Kjærsgaard Speaker of the Danish Parliament Foketinget Copenhagen